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Product Alert for Kidde Fire Systems                                 July 19, 2023   

Advanced Delivery System, Orifice Issue 
 

 

Type of Notification: Performance/Safety Related Concern 

 

FM Approvals has been made aware by Kidde Fire Systems of a potential safety related issue 

involving Advanced Delivery Systems (ADS) using either 3M™ Novec™ 1230 Fire Protection 

Fluid or FM-200™/HFC-227ea.  The root cause of the concern is related to the incorrect 

selection of a Nitrogen orifice fitting.     

 

Company Identity:  Kidde Fire Systems 

Address:   100 Main Street, Ashland, MA 01721 

 

Contact Information: Technical Support at kidde_techsupport@carrier.com 

 

FM Approval Status: FM Approved 

 

Hazard Involved: The product in question is any Kidde Fire Systems, Advanced Delivery 

Systems (ADS) using either 3M™ Novec™ 1230 Fire Protection Fluid or FM-200™/HFC-

227ea.  It has been determined that the referenced incorrect Nitrogen orifice fitting, may 

potentially cause property damage, injury or death. 

 

If you suspect you are in possession of any of an affected Advanced Delivery Systems (ADS) 

which were produced during May 5, 2018 – October 1, 2022, please follow the process indicated 

in the attached Kidde Fire Systems Product Safety Notice. 

 

Antonio L. Pires 

FM Approvals, Quality Department 

Norwood, MA, USA 

+1 (1)781 255 4825 

Email:  antonio.pires@fmapprovals.com 
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